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12.6.2020 
 
Dear Year 6, 
 
It has been fabulous to welcome you all back to school over the last two weeks in your Bubble-Gum and 
Bubble-Bath pods and I know how delighted you have been to see your friends again! I have been 
extremely impressed with the quality of your work and can see how hard you have been working to 
keep your skills sharp during the lockdown. Your secondary school Head of Year and tutors will definitely 
be inspired by your beautifully written letters of introduction and I will ensure you have time to 
complete your letter next week. I am very proud of you- well-done! 
 
As you know from next week, you will be coming to school in your bubbles for two days per week: 
 

 Bubble-Gum - Monday and Tuesday 

 Bubble-Bath - Wednesday and Thursday 
 
On the days you are learning at home, in preparation for year 7, I would like you during the hours of the 
school day to be in a good routine for learning. Therefore, please ensure you spend your time 
completing the year 6 White Rose Maths activities (published weekly on the VLE) and the activities 
outlined on the Weekly Whole School Project. This is emailed on a Friday and is also available on the 
VLE. Please upload your work or take a photograph and save it on the VLE. We will celebrate your efforts 
by displaying it on the interactive whiteboard when you are in school. 
 
In school next week, as part of the ‘Wonderful Water’ Project, we will be inspired by Hokusai’s- ‘The 
Great Wave off Kanagawa’ and use our skills of creativity to create our own pieces of artwork using oil 
pastels and paint. We will also be writing some poems on the theme of ‘Water the Liquid of Life’ to add 
to your unique poetry collection. 
 
I hope you have a fun and enjoyable weekend and I look forward to seeing you next week! 
Best wishes, 
 

 
 
Mrs Gwilliam 
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